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CITY OF BOSTON
MAYOR’S OFFICE OF INTERGOVERNMENTAL RELATIONS

One City Hall Square, Boston, Massachusetts 02201

April 9, 2021

Maureen Feeney, City Clerk
Office of the City Clerk

Boston City Hall, Room 601
Boston, MA 02201

ATTN: Public Meeting Notices

Clerk Feeney:

This letter serves to inform you that the Boston City Council is invited to attend a briefing on
Wednesday, April 14th at 11:15 am, on the Third Floor Mezzanine at City Hall, Boston.

The purpose of the meeting is for a briefing on the FY22 Budget for the City Council. If you
have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 617.635.3817 or via email at
neil.doherty@boston.gov.

Sincerely,

Neil Doherty
Intergovernmental Relations
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